
 

 
The Victorian Bar Community Choir is an initiative of the Victorian Bar's Health and Well Being Committee  

BE PART OF A NEW START! 
BAR CHOIR IS BACK ON 2 MARCH 

All are welcome to join new choir leader Sue Johnson for a nurturing hour of song 
 
Cost 
Term 1 (6 weeks) subscription $150 
Week by week $30 
(Please ask for a discount if you need one) 
2023 Readers no charge. 
 
THURSDAYS from 1:00pm – 2:00pm 
2 March to 6 April 2023 
For any questions, please contact Emma Swart, eswart@vicbar.com.au 
 
To Join 
Please contact the Bar Office on 9225 7111 or reception@vicbar.com.au 
 

 
 

The Victorian Bar Community Choir welcomes barristers  
and other members and friends of the VicBar community. 

We are back! 


